
From: Abbas Ekhtiari  
Sent: Monday, May 25, 2020 5:42 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: May 27 meeting Submission 
 
Hi, 
 
I support paid parking at Lake Wilcox Park for Non -residents in Richmond Hill. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Abbas Ekhtiari, 
 
31 Coon's Rd. 
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4E 2R6  

 


